
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 18, 2021 
 
         SENT VIA EMAIL: 
                             premier@ontario.ca 
 
The Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building 
Queen's Park 
Toronto, ON  M7A 1A1 
 
RE:  REQUEST FOR SUPPORT – MCNALLY HOUSE HOSPICE AND END OF LIFE 

CARE 
 
Please be advised that Council of the Corporation of the Town of Lincoln at its Special 
Council Meeting held on March 8, 2021, endorsed and passed the following motion in 
support of the McNally House Hospice’s Life in Every Moment Campaign. 
 
Moved by: Councillor Tony Brunet; Seconded by: Councillor Lynn Timmers 
 

That the Council of the Town of Lincoln request the Provincial government, 

Regional government, all Niagara MP’s and MPP’s as well as municipalities to 

recognize and support the overall health of the Niagara community and end of 

life care required to alleviate the burden on hospitals; and 

That the Council of the Town of Lincoln direct staff to report back on a financial 

contribution towards McNally House Hospice Expansion, commencing in 2022 to 

be funded over a five-year term. 

CARRIED 
 
Regards, 
 
Julie Kirkelos 
Town Clerk 
jkirkelos@lincoln.ca  
 
cc:  Dean Alllison, MP 
 Chris Bittle, MP 
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 Tony Baldinelli, MP 
 Vance Badawey, MP 

Sam Oosterhoff, MPP 
Jennifer Stevens, MPP 
Wayne Gates, MPP 
Jeff Burch, MPP 
Local Area Municipalities 


